
  
    
 
 

Tax Deductible Donation for the 
Ryde Secondary College Building Fund 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Ryde Secondary College provides parents with the opportunity to donate funds to the school which can be used 
for specific building related purposes.  These donated funds will provide necessary general improvements in 
our school’s environment.  These may include improvements such as painting, building, modifications, Cola 
extensions etc.  Year 12 parents may see the donation as a farewell thank you to the school, or other parents 
who unable to give their time to school events may choose to donate money at this time of year. 
 
We welcome your donation towards the School Building Fund which is registered with the Australian Taxation 
Office as a deductible gift recipient (DGR).  When we receive your donation at the school office, you will be 
issued with a receipt of payment, which will entitle you to a full tax deduction for this financial year. 
 
If you have any questions, please call our office on (02) 9809-4894. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Cassy Norris 
Principal 
 
 

 
Yes, I would like to donate to the Ryde Secondary College Building Fund for the amount of (please 
tick): 
 
Amount $50_______________  $100 ____________ Other $______________ 
 
Name______________________________________________________________ 
 
Address____________________________________________________________ 
 
Email______________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone_____________________Child’s name and class______________________ 
 
 

Make cheques payable to Ryde Secondary College Building Fund                 
Or 

Cash and Credit Card/Eftpos payments are also welcome.   
You may also make an online payment through the College website 

 
Please reference payment with “Building Fund, Your surname & Child’s Roll class” 
Receipts will be issued for taxation purposes to the person providing the donation. 

 


